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Purpose:
The purpose of this policy is to establish the requirements and guidelines for Football Ontario
members to transition to the Ontario Not for Profit Act (ONCA) for their by-laws and
constitution by January 1, 2024. This policy ensures that Football Ontario and its members are
operating in accordance with the most recent laws and regulations, and that members are
protected and the organization is operating in a transparent and accountable manner.

Scope:
This policy applies to all Football Ontario members, including member organizations, leagues,
and clubs.

Requirements:
1. All members must transition to the ONCA for their by-laws and constitution by January

1, 2024.
2. Any changes to member by-laws and constitution prior to January 1, 2024, must be in

accordance with the ONCA.
3. Members must provide Football Ontario with a copy of their updated by-laws and

constitution by January 1, 2024.
4. Failure to comply with this policy will result in the member not being in good standing

with Football Ontario.

Transition Support:
Football Ontario will provide members with guidance and resources to help understand the
requirements of the ONCA.
Football Ontario will be available to answer any questions members may have about the
transition.

Implementation:
This policy will be distributed to all Football Ontario members.
The Football Ontario Board of Directors will provide oversight and ensure compliance with this
policy.

Revision:
This policy will be reviewed and updated as necessary to ensure it remains current with the latest
laws and regulations.

Approved by:
Football Ontario Board of Directors
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Date Approved:
February 28th, 2023

Effective Date:
March 1st, 2023

Distribution:
This policy will be distributed to all Football Ontario members via email and will also be made
available on the Football Ontario website.


